
From: Brianne Whyte >  
Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 10:42 AM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: My comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
We cannot be expanding pipelines and investing in fossil fuel industry in a climate emergency! 
For the lives of our children, their children, and every generation after that, please work toward 
zero emissions with the urgency and commitment that is required.  

Brianne Whyte 
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